
Centrally located in downtown Washington, DC, the National Health Council’s 
(NHC’s) new headquarters at 1730 M Street NW, Suite 650, offers an ideal 
location to host meetings and/or have a home base from which to work when 
visiting our nation’s capital. The NHC is providing this offer FREE OF CHARGE 
to all members as an enhanced member benefit.

IN-PERSON MEETINGS
Spaces available for use include both small and large conference rooms 
equipped with access to video and audio teleconferencing that can 
accommodate 5–40 people, depending on room set-up (e.g., hollow square, 
pods, theatre, etc.).

OFFICE HOTELING 
If you or members of your organization traveling to DC are in need of office 
space, we have fully equipped offices available for hourly, daily, or weekly use.  

AUDIOVISUAL/MULTIMEDIA SERVICES
We offer a full-range of AV equipment and interactive technologies with NHC 
staff support to meet your needs. WiFi is available throughout the office suite.

REFRESHMENTS/MEALS
NHC staff will support your staff in ordering catering for meals and refreshments 
as needed.

For More Information or to Reserve a Room: 
Contact Racquel Codling, NHC’s Director of Meetings & Events,  
at rcodling@nhcouncil.org. 

The meeting space provided by the 
National Health Council exceeds all 
expectations. The high-level support 

from NHC staff alleviates planning time 
and makes the experience of organizing 

meetings easy and enjoyable.”

Molly Murray, CAE, President & CEO, 
Autoimmune Association

Having access to the National Health 
Council’s meeting space and private 
offices has been a great asset to me. 

Not only is the NHC office conveniently 
located in the downtown area and is a 
few miles away from Capitol Hill, the 
incredible support that the NHC team 
has offered has made it very accessible 

and easy to use.”

Jeff Todd, JD, President & CEO, 
Prevent Blindness
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